Jane Rasely

From: PCD

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 9:06 AM
To: ‘Kathy Gibb'

Subject: RE: [Permit #PLN50880 SPR]
Ms. Gibb,

The owners of the parcels are provided in the electronic permit file which is available on the City's website here. For
ease of your information, | am providing a screen shot of the information as found in the electronic permit file:

? Parcels
Parzal Crwrad Amdreis
RUCHAEL & DARDEN BURHE LLC
MATHSOH AVENUE DEVELOPMENT BNC
38110
Q Submittals

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,

Jane Rasely

Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104

Planning and Community Development new service hours start June 3, 2019
¢ Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday

¢ Appointments: 8 a.m. — 3 p.m. Monday-Friday

Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar

From: Kathy Gibb <kathy_gibb@mac.com>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 8:38 AM

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: [Permit #PLN50880 SPR]

Is it customary not to disclose the name, in this case, of the party who hired the architects? Is it an LLC? Are they locals?
Thank you.

Mrs. Kathy Gibb
Winslow’s Cove






